SUBJECT: Your upcoming conversion to Bright MLS
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							We’re excited to have you become part of the Bright community!

This consolidation will provide you with expanded property information through fewer MLSs than before. Once on Bright MLS, you’ll have access to listings and public records in one place, where you previously needed as many as four MLSs: Coastal Association of REALTORS® MLS, Sussex County Association of REALTORS® MLS, MRIS and TREND. This consolidation enables more real estate professionals to use one system, with one fee, one set of rules, and one data feed to run your business successfully.

Your transition to Bright will occur over two months, as we prepare to convert your MLS data and work, and as you take time to learn about Bright and how to use the Bright MLS to your best advantage. This process will begin next month. Here’s a summary of the schedule (more detail to come soon):






		April - Your access to Bright begins. You can login, explore the MLS and prepare your account.

May - Your listing data, contacts and saved searches will be converted into Bright for your review and update.

June - Your official conversion occurs and you’ll begin using Bright as your MLS.   
· June 4, 2018: Primary members of the Sussex County Association of REALTORS
· June 11, 2018: Primary members of the Coastal Association of REALTORS






		Our promise
We will do everything we can to provide a smooth transition and accurate conversion of your MLS data and work. We will do our best to inform and educate you for the changes ahead. Bright field representatives, called Customer Success Champions will visit your offices. Training classes will be held in local venues and online. Email and other communications will have information about Bright products and services, as well as the detailed steps of the conversion process. Bright’s Support Center will be available 7 days a week to support you throughout this process and beyond.






		But we can’t do this alone. We need your help.
Even if you are familiar with the Matrix system, there will still be changes. And even the smallest change can be uncomfortable or difficult to navigate. Your active participation throughout this process will help ensure you can use Bright MLS to your best advantage. We ask that you please: 
· Read Bright email.
· Attend classes.
· Take the actions requested in a timely manner.
· Look carefully at your listing data in Bright and share any discrepancies you find.
· Call us when you have questions.
Only together, can we can make your transition a positive experience, and make the Bright MLS community as a whole successful. That’s the power of us.

This is just the first of many email to start you down the path to Bright. Next week we’ll provide you with more detail about the conversion schedule what the Bright MLS system offers.

Thank you, and we look forward to working with you!

Bright MLS Staff
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